## Dear Commissioners,

As a PSE customer I was surprised to learn recently that the majority of my family's electricity is still generated using the fuel sources of coal and natural gas. I am writing because of my concern regarding climate change and the pollution caused by burning fossil fuels. I believe that there are conservation and energy opportunities and technologies that PSE should utilize to the greatest degree possible in order to achieve 100% renewable energy as soon as possible. Because PSE's aging fossil-fuel power plants need replacement, our utility appears to face a crossroads. I call on you to use your existing authority to defend the public interest by rejecting any plan that does not address getting coal-fired electricity from Colstrip off the utility's grid by 2025 and explicitly exclude new fossil fuel infrastructure, including liquefied natural gas (LNG).

Signed,	de de	Edna	Dam
Address	14035-107 Way Sw) //a	show W.	A 78076
Phone	206.567-5275		